
MAYOR'S MESSAGE 

I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits as we bid farewell to 2023 
and embrace the promise of a new year. On behalf of myself and the Township 
Committee, I extend heartfelt wishes for a Happy New Year to you and your families. 

The turning of the calendar invites us to not only reflect on the past but also to envision 
the opportunities that lie ahead. Serving as Mayor this year is both an honor and a 
privilege. 
 
I take immense pride in being a resident of Lacey Township—a community that truly 
embodies the essence of a great place to work, live, and raise a family. Whether you 
are a passing visitor or have chosen Lacey as your long-term home, our local parks, 
walking paths, recreational programs, and various amenities stand as sources of 
collective pride. The unique charm of our small businesses, be it for car or boat 
services, a new hairstyle, a quick bite, or a leisurely sit-down meal, contributes to the 
distinct character of Lacey Township. I express gratitude to our residents for steadfastly 
supporting these local businesses, particularly during the past few years when shopping 
locally held even greater significance. 
 
I would like to extend appreciation to our dedicated Police Officers, Firefighters, and 
Emergency Services squads for their continued commitment to maintaining the safety of 
Lacey Township. 
 
On a personal note, I extend my deepest thanks to my fellow Committee Members for 
their trust and support. In addition to my fellow Committee Members, my journey as a 
Committeewoman has been enriched by the unwavering love and encouragement of my 
mother, son Nicholas, daughter Marisa, and my Guardian Angel husband Nick. 
 
In closing, I urge each of you to consider becoming actively involved in our community, 
whether through volunteering at the Lacey Food Bank, coaching youth sports, or 
attending a Township Committee Meeting. The staff and Committee of Lacey Township 
are here to serve you, and I encourage you to reach out to me personally at 
pjuliano@laceytownship.org with any questions, concerns, or suggestions. 
 
Wishing you and your loved ones a year filled with happiness, good health, and safety 
in 2024. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Peggy Sue Juliano 
Mayor 
Lacey Township 

 


